
As it seems evident that a great deal of tie work of the Commitee 
will have to be carried on by sub Commit ess, Ho difficulty should 
arise of the intrusion of women upon, mat ers that are exclusively 
related to mar's interests.

This method of representation would provide (a) for the enlargement 
of experience of the Physical Director for women, one of the benefits 
to be derived from the new organisation (b) for the contribution 
to the Department of the special knowledge and experience of an 
expert of a long and wide range ci experience in the University 
and elsewhere.

Para. 5
(1) That the College ^houId welcome the creation of a sub-Commi*1:ee 
for the care of undergraduate work for women, to consist of the 
Director of the Department, the Warden of the Royal Victoria Coll-ge, 
tne University Medical Officer, and the Physical Director for Women 
( this has been already suggested by the organising Committee ).
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Failing full membership of officers of the Department including the 
Physical Director for women, the College weld desire to see the 
Warden of the Royal Victoria College a member of the Committee.

That there should anntinue to be a close association of the 
physical education of women with other aspects of their educa­
tion in order that a real unity in their education may be 
maintained.

It would, seem to be in accordance with a sound principle that the 
Director and University Medical Officer should be members of the 
Committee with voting power.

It is desired that the Physical Director for women should represent 
the women's interest on the Committee.

3-

That the teaching of women shall be in the hands of women and 
under the superintendence and direction of a chief woman 
instructor of .high standing and, high qualifications in the 
Department.

That there should be adequate representation of women's interest 
on the Committee.
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On behalf of the Royal Victoria College I beg to report as follows: 

Para. 1,2,3,4.

That as it is proposed to bring the und«* graduate instruction and 
athletic activities of women students under the authority of and 
within the organisation of the University Department of Physical 
Education the following’ principles should be recognised:
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